FSBSC SUBMISSION 148

Prue Purdex

From: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 5:52 PM

To: LCSC

Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill
2017

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

acting station officer/MFB stephen munro

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

For 13 years of my 28 years in the MFB I was stationed at Tullamarine. For most of that time we attended calls with a volunteer CFA crew servicing
Greenvale. I found them to be passionate about their community's safety. However over the years saw the area become highly populated and the number of
calls for assistance also grew and local CFA crews struggled to service this community. A number our calls to Greenvale we would attend without timely
support.Also one of the most significant advancements the MFB made was to start emergency medical response operations .I believe we need to roll out full
time fire and medical response capabilities as the need and population requires.I believe the Victorian would agree given all the facts.
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